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But even in death he’s not ready to abandon the life he
barely lived, so when Wallace is given one week to cross
over, he sets about living a lifetime in seven days.
Hilarious, haunting, and kind, Under the Whispering Door
is an uplifting story about a life spent at the office
and a death spent building a home. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Stagsblood Prince Gideon E. Wood 2021-02-07 Tel,
handsome crown prince of Feigh, has negotiated an end to
the war between his country and the strange queendom of
Omela. He looks forward to an easy reign of wild parties
and wilder men. The deities have other ideas, however,
in this gay fantasy novel of transformation, redemption,
and love.When his father dies suddenly, Tel is
outmaneuvered by his brother, losing the throne. Tel's
faith prohibits him from raising his sword and spilling
blood, so he accepts the humiliation, working to temper
his brother's baser impulses. But the new king's reign
takes a dark turn, and his collaborators begin to round
up undesirables, including those with a magic called the
stagsblood.Tel must decide: Flee or fight? Running means
abandoning his people to his brother's evil whims.
Standing his ground means the sin of total war. He has
no army and only a few allies-and his magical
secret.Caip, his closest friend and protector, brings
military experience and blunt advice. Her right hand,
Dar, is the picture of loyalty. Tough, battle-scarred
Bin doesn't suffer fools gladly. And Vared, a mysterious
singer-turned-diplomat from Omela, speaks the truth to
Tel in ways no one else can.
Tigers and Devils Sean Kennedy 2015-11-26 "2nd Edition "
The most important things in Simon Murray s life are
football, friends, and film in that order. His friends
despair of him ever meeting someone, but despite his
loneliness, Simon is cautious about looking for more.
Then his best friends drag him to a party, where he
barges into a football conversation and ends up
defending the honour of star forward Declan Tyler
unaware that the athlete is present. In that first
awkward meeting, neither man has any idea they will
change each other s lives forever. Like his entire
family, Simon revels in living in Melbourne, the home of
Australian Rules football and mecca for serious fans.
There, players are treated like gods until they do
something to fall out of public favour. This year, the
public is taking Declan to task for suffering injuries
outside his control, so Simon s support is a bright
spot. But as Simon and Declan fumble toward a
relationship, keeping Declan s homosexuality a secret
from well-meaning friends and an increasingly suspicious
media becomes difficult. Nothing can stay hidden
forever. Soon Declan will have to choose between the
career he loves and the man he wants, and Simon has
never been known to make things easy for himself or for
others. "First Edition published by Dreamspinner Press,
2009.""
City of Strife Claudie Arseneault 2018-09-20 In the City
of Spires, bickering merchant families vie for power
through shows of wealth and brutal trading wars.
Unspoken rules regulate their battles until an
idealistic elven lord provokes the powerful Myrian
Empire. Nobles and commoners must fight to preserve
their home, even if the struggle shatters friendships
and changes them irrevocably.
Flash Fire TJ Klune 2021-07-13 First editions of the
Flash Fire hardcover come with a reversible jacket!
Flash Fire is the explosive sequel to The
Extraordinaries by New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author TJ Klune! Through bravery, charm, and
an alarming amount of enthusiasm, Nick landed himself
the superhero boyfriend of his dreams. Now instead of
just writing stories about him, Nick actually gets to
kiss him. On the mouth. A lot. But having a superhero

The Extraordinaries TJ Klune 2020-07-14 An Indie
Bestseller! An Indie Next Pick! A Gold Nautilus Book
Award Winner! Some people are extraordinary. Some are
just extra. New York Times bestselling author TJ Klune's
YA debut, The Extraordinaries, is a queer coming-of-age
story about a fanboy with ADHD and the heroes he loves.
Nick Bell? Not extraordinary. But being the most popular
fanfiction writer in the Extraordinaries fandom is a
superpower, right? After a chance encounter with Shadow
Star, Nova City’s mightiest hero (and Nick’s biggest
crush), Nick sets out to make himself extraordinary. And
he’ll do it with or without the reluctant help of Seth
Gray, Nick's best friend (and maybe the love of his
life). Rainbow Rowell's Fangirl meets Marissa Meyer's
Renegades in TJ Klune's YA debut. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Cronin's Key N. R. Walker 2018-10-08 NYPD Detective Alec
MacAidan has always been good with weird but when an
injured man gives him cryptic clues, then turns to dust
in front of him, Alec's view on weird is changed
forever. Cronin, a vampire Elder, has spent the last
thousand years waiting for Alec, and together they learn
that history isn't always what it seems.
The Extraordinaries Sneak Peek TJ Klune 2020-02-14 Some
people are extraordinary. Some are just extra. TJ
Klune's YA debut, The Extraordinaries, is a queer
coming-of-age story about a fanboy with ADHD and the
heroes he loves. Download a FREE sneak peek today! Nick
Bell? Not extraordinary. But being the most popular
fanfiction writer in the Extraordinaries fandom is a
superpower, right? After a chance encounter with Shadow
Star, Nova City’s mightiest hero (and Nick’s biggest
crush), Nick sets out to make himself extraordinary. And
he’ll do it with or without the reluctant help of Seth
Gray, Nick's best friend (and maybe the love of his
life). Rainbow Rowell's Fangirl meets Marissa Meyer's
Renegades in TJ Klune's YA debut. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Love Spell Mia Kerick 2015-04-21 Strutting his stuff on
the catwalk in black patent leather pumps and a snug
orange tuxedo as this year's Miss (ter) Harvest Moon
feels so very right to Chance Cesar, and yet he knows it
should feel so very wrong. As far back as he can
remember, Chance has been "caught between genders."
(It's quite a touchy subject; so don't ask him about
it.) However, he does not question his sexual
orientation. Chance has no doubt about his gayness-he is
very much out of the closet at his rural New Hampshire
high school, where the other students avoid the kid they
refer to as "girl-boy." But at the local Harvest Moon
Festival, when Chance, the Pumpkin Pageant Queen, meets
Jasper Donahue, the Pumpkin Carving King, sparks fly. So
Chance sets out, with the help of his BFF, Emily, to
make "Jazz" Donahue his man. An article in an online
women's magazine, Ten Scientifically Proven Ways to Make
a Man Fall in Love with You (with a bonus love spell
thrown in for good measure), becomes the basis of their
strategy to capture Jazz's heart. Quirky, comical,
definitely flamboyant, and with an inner core of
poignancy, Love Spell celebrates the diversity of a
gender-fluid teen."
Magic Mansion Jordan Castillo Price 2019-11-24
Under the Whispering Door Sneak Peek TJ Klune 2021-07-13
A Man Called Ove meets The Good Place in this delightful
new queer love story from TJ Klune, author of the New
York Times and USA Today bestseller The House in the
Cerulean Sea. Download a FREE sneak peek today! When a
reaper comes to collect Wallace from his own funeral,
Wallace begins to suspect he might be dead. And when
Hugo, the owner of a peculiar tea shop, promises to help
him cross over, Wallace decides he’s definitely dead.
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boyfriend isn’t everything Nick thought it would be—he’s
still struggling to make peace with his own lack of
extraordinary powers. When new Extraordinaries begin
arriving in Nova City—siblings who can manipulate smoke
and ice, a mysterious hero who can move objects with
their mind, and a drag queen superhero with the best
name and the most-sequined costume anyone has ever
had—it’s up to Nick and his friends Seth, Gibby, and
Jazz to determine who is virtuous and who is villainous.
And new Extraordinaries aren’t the only things coming to
light. Long-held secrets and neglected truths are
surfacing that challenge everything Nick knows about
justice, family, and being extraordinary. Which is a lot
to handle when Nick really just wants to finish his
self-insert bakery AU fanfic. Will it all come together
in the end or will it all go down in flames? At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Wolfsong T. J. Klune 2018-08 Ox was twelve when his
daddy taught him a very valuable lesson. He said that Ox
wasn't worth anything and people would never understand
him. Then he left. Ox was sixteen when he met the boy on
the road, the boy who talked and talked and talked. Ox
found out later the boy hadn't spoken in almost two
years before that day, and that the boy belonged to a
family who had moved into the house at the end of the
lane. Ox was seventeen when he found out the boy's
secret, and it painted the world around him in colors of
red and orange and violet, of Alpha and Beta and Omega.
Ox was twenty-three when murder came to town and tore a
hole in his head and heart. The boy chased after the
monster with revenge in his bloodred eyes, leaving Ox
behind to pick up the pieces. It's been three years
since that fateful day--and the boy is back. Except now
he's a man, and Ox can no longer ignore the song that
howls between them.
Everything We Didn't Say Nicole Baart 2021-11-02 From
the author of Little Broken Things, a “race-to-thefinish family drama” (People) following a mother who
must confront the dark summer that changed her life
forever in order to reclaim the daughter she left
behind. Juniper Baker had just graduated from high
school and was deep in the throes of a summer romance
when Cal and Beth Murphy, a childless couple who lived
on a neighboring farm, were brutally murdered. When her
younger brother became the prime suspect, June’s world
collapsed and everything she loved that summer fell
away. She left, promising never to return to tiny
Jericho, Iowa. Until now. Officially, she’s back in town
to help an ill friend manage the local library. But
really, she’s returned to repair her relationship with
her teenage daughter, who’s been raised by Juniper’s
mother and stepfather since birth—and to solve the
infamous Murphy murders once and for all. She knows the
key to both lies in the darkest secret of that long-ago
summer night, one that’s haunted her for nearly fifteen
years. As history begins to repeat itself and a dogged
local true crime podcaster starts delving into the
murders, the race to the truth puts past and present on
a dangerous collision course. Juniper lands back in an
all-too-familiar place with the answers to everything
finally in her sights, but this time it’s her daughter’s
life that hangs in the balance. Will revealing what
really happened mean a fresh start? Or will the truth
destroy everything Juniper loves for a second time?
Baart once again brilliantly weaves mystery into family
drama in this expertly-crafted novel for fans of Lisa
Jewell and Megan Miranda.
The Consumption of Magic T. J. Klune 2017-11-20 Sam of
Wilds and his band of misfits travel to the mountains in
the North to convince the remaining dragons to stand
against Myrin. Along the way, Sam learns secrets of the
past that will change the course of the future.
The Poison Song (the Winnowing Flame Trilogy 3) Jen
Williams 2020-01-23 From two time British Fantasy Awardwinning author, Jen Williams, comes the electrifying
conclusion to the Winnowing Flame trilogy. Exhilarating
epic fantasy for fans of Robin Hobb. 'One of the best
fantasy novels of the year, if not the decade' James
Oswald 'A fitting finale, triumphant and bittersweet in
all the best ways' SciFiNow All is chaos. All is
confusion. The Jure'lia are weak, but the war is far
from over. Ebora was once a glorious city, defended by
legendary warriors and celebrated in song. Now refugees
from every corner of Sarn seek shelter within its
crumbling walls, and the enemy that has poisoned their
land won't lie dormant for long. The deep-rooted
burn-elementally-evolved-1-tj-klune

connection that Tormalin, Noon and the scholar Vintage
share with their Eboran war-beasts has kept them alive
so far. But with Tor distracted, and his sister
Hestillion hell-bent on bringing ruthless order to the
next Jure'lia attack, the people of Sarn need all the
help they can get. Noon is no stranger to playing with
fire and knows just where to recruit a new - and
powerful - army. But even she underestimates the epic
quest that is to come. It is a journey wrought with pain
and sacrifice - a reckoning that will change the face of
Sarn forever. Join forces with the heroes of the
WINNOWING FLAME TRILOGY as they strive to silence the
Jure'lia's poison song once and for all. What readers
are saying about the WINNOWING FLAME trilogy: 'The woman
is a genius! Modern and fresh fantasy... one of my
favourite series of the last few years and it ended
super strong' 'A fitting end to the trilogy and I am
very sad to be leaving this world behind' 'Loved it!
When I grow up, I want to be a war-beast' 'Williams
knocks it out of the park' 'All the stars for this.
ALL... An exceptional finale that exceeded every
expectation' 'Feminist fantasy at its best' 'The perfect
conclusion to an epic and epically brilliant fantasy
trilogy. Jen Williams is a master' 'Brilliantly creative
fantasy' 'Great pacing, top-notch writing, quality
characterisation, plenty of action!' 'More action,
scarier monsters and a more expansive story' 'Be ready
for some great reveals and twists that may break your
heart, but that will overall leave you fist pumping the
air' 'The world building continues to blow my mind'
How to Be a Normal Person T. J. Klune 2015 Gus plans to
become a normal person for Casey, an asexual stoner
hipster. After all, what could possibly go wrong?
Between Lost and Found and Infinite Kathy Kimbray
2022-02 "Between Lost and Found and Infinite" is a
collection of sixty poems divided into three parts.
"Lost" explores the futility of unhappy endings. "Found"
injects hope into despair, rising with beautiful
promise. "Infinite" lingers on the wonders of life and
reflects on the sweetness of the universe. With themes
of memory, grief, self-discovery, relationships, and
longing, this is a compilation to savor and cherish.
Ravensong Tj Klune 2019-09-21 Sequel to WolfsongGordo
Livingstone never forgot the lessons carved into his
skin. Hardened by the betrayal of a pack who left him
behind, he sought solace in the garage in his tiny
mountain town, vowing never again to involve himself in
the affairs of wolves.It should have been enough.And it
was, until the wolves came back, and with them, Mark
Bennett. In the end, they faced the beast together as a
pack... and won.Now, a year later, Gordo has found
himself once again the witch of the Bennett pack. Green
Creek has settled after the death of Richard Collins,
and Gordo constantly struggles to ignore Mark and the
song that howls between them.But time is running out.
Something is coming. And this time, it's crawling from
within.Some bonds, no matter how strong, were made to be
broken
An Unsettled Range Andrew Grey 2012-01-09 The last thing
Liam Southard expects when he flees his abusive father
is to be taken in by a couple of gay ranchers. Soon he
has a new job and a new perspective on his sexuality,
and his life starts to turn around. Then someone pulls a
gun on him. In Troy Gardener’s defense, the gun thing
was a mistake. Between his marriage falling apart and
living in his uncle's isolated hunting cabin, he's been
a little edgy. He wants to make it up to Liam, and once
he discovers how much they have in common, he wants even
more. But with Liam's father popping in unexpectedly and
a mining company threatening the ranch’s water supply,
the only guarantee is that life is never going to be
boring.
Darkling Brooklyn Ray 2020-08-26 Port Lewis, a coastal
town perched on the Washington cliffs, is surrounded by
dense woods, and is home to quaint coffee shops, a movie
theater, a few bars, two churches, the local college,
and witches, of course. Ryder is a witch with two
secrets--one about his blood and the other about his
heart. Keeping the secrets hasn't been a problem, until
a tarot reading with his best friend, Liam Montgomery,
who happens to be one of his secrets, starts a chain of
events that can't be undone. Dark magic runs through
Ryder's veins. The cards have prophesized a magical
catastrophe that could shake the foundation of Ryder's
life, and a vicious partnership with the one person he
doesn't want to risk. Magic and secrets both come at a
cost, and Ryder must figure out what he's willing to pay
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to become who he truly is.
Mexican Gothic Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2020-06-30 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • “It’s Lovecraft meets the Brontës in
Latin America, and after a slow-burn start Mexican
Gothic gets seriously weird.”—The Guardian IN
DEVELOPMENT AS A HULU ORIGINAL LIMITED SERIES PRODUCED
BY KELLY RIPA AND MARK CONSUELOS • WINNER OF THE LOCUS
AWARD • NOMINATED FOR THE BRAM STOKER AWARD ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New Yorker, Vanity Fair,
NPR, The Washington Post, Tordotcom, Marie Claire, Vox,
Mashable, Men’s Health, Library Journal, Book Riot,
LibraryReads An isolated mansion. A chillingly
charismatic aristocrat. And a brave socialite drawn to
expose their treacherous secrets. . . . From the author
of Gods of Jade and Shadow comes “a terrifying twist on
classic gothic horror” (Kirkus Reviews) set in glamorous
1950s Mexico. After receiving a frantic letter from her
newly-wed cousin begging for someone to save her from a
mysterious doom, Noemí Taboada heads to High Place, a
distant house in the Mexican countryside. She’s not sure
what she will find—her cousin’s husband, a handsome
Englishman, is a stranger, and Noemí knows little about
the region. Noemí is also an unlikely rescuer: She’s a
glamorous debutante, and her chic gowns and perfect red
lipstick are more suited for cocktail parties than
amateur sleuthing. But she’s also tough and smart, with
an indomitable will, and she is not afraid: Not of her
cousin’s new husband, who is both menacing and alluring;
not of his father, the ancient patriarch who seems to be
fascinated by Noemí; and not even of the house itself,
which begins to invade Noemi’s dreams with visions of
blood and doom. Her only ally in this inhospitable abode
is the family’s youngest son. Shy and gentle, he seems
to want to help Noemí, but might also be hiding dark
knowledge of his family’s past. For there are many
secrets behind the walls of High Place. The family’s
once colossal wealth and faded mining empire kept them
from prying eyes, but as Noemí digs deeper she unearths
stories of violence and madness. And Noemí, mesmerized
by the terrifying yet seductive world of High Place, may
soon find it impossible to ever leave this enigmatic
house behind. “It’s as if a supernatural power compels
us to turn the pages of the gripping Mexican
Gothic.”—The Washington Post “Mexican Gothic is the
perfect summer horror read, and marks Moreno-Garcia with
her hypnotic and engaging prose as one of the genre’s
most exciting talents.”—Nerdist “A period thriller as
rich in suspense as it is in lush ’50s
atmosphere.”—Entertainment Weekly
Under the Whispering Door TJ Klune 2021-09-21 A NEW YORK
TIMES, USA TODAY, AND INDIE BESTSELLER An Indie Next
Pick! A Man Called Ove meets The Good Place in Under the
Whispering Door, a delightful queer love story from TJ
Klune, author of the New York Times and USA Today
bestseller The House in the Cerulean Sea. Welcome to
Charon's Crossing. The tea is hot, the scones are fresh,
and the dead are just passing through. When a reaper
comes to collect Wallace from his own funeral, Wallace
begins to suspect he might be dead. And when Hugo, the
owner of a peculiar tea shop, promises to help him cross
over, Wallace decides he’s definitely dead. But even in
death he’s not ready to abandon the life he barely
lived, so when Wallace is given one week to cross over,
he sets about living a lifetime in seven days.
Hilarious, haunting, and kind, Under the Whispering Door
is an uplifting story about a life spent at the office
and a death spent building a home. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Who We Are TJ Klune 2012 Sequel to Bear, Otter, and the
Kid Bear, Otter, and the Kid survived last summer with
their hearts and souls intact. They've moved into the
Green Monstrosity, and Bear is finally able to admit his
love for the man who saved him from himself. But that's
not the end of their story. How could it be? The boys
find that life doesn't stop just because they got their
happily ever after. There's still the custody battle for
the Kid. The return of Otter's parents. A first trip to
a gay bar. The Kid goes to therapy, and Mrs. Paquinn
decides that Bigfoot is real. Anna and Creed doâ¦ well,
whatever it is Anna and Creed do. There are newfound
jealousies, the return of old enemies, bad poetry, and
misanthropic seagulls. And through it all, Bear
struggles to understand his mother's abandonment of him
and his brother, only to delve deeper into their shared
past. What he finds there will alter their lives forever
and help him realize what it'll take to become who
burn-elementally-evolved-1-tj-klune

they're supposed to be. Family is not always defined by
blood. It's defined by those who make us wholeâthose who
make us who we are.
Withered + Sere Tj Klune 2019-11-26 Once upon a time,
humanity could no longer contain the rage that swelled
within, and the world ended in a wave of fire. One
hundred years later, in the wasteland formerly known as
America, a broken man who goes only by the name of
Cavalo survives. Purposefully cutting himself off from
what remains of civilization, Cavalo resides in the
crumbling ruins of the North Idaho Correctional
Institution. A mutt called Bad Dog and a robot on the
verge of insanity comprise his only companions. Cavalo
himself is deteriorating, his memories rising like
ghosts and haunting the prison cells. It's not until he
makes the dangerous choice of crossing into the
irradiated Deadlands that Cavalo comes into contact with
a mute psychopath, one who belongs to the murderous
group of people known as the Dead Rabbits. Taking the
man prisoner, Cavalo is forced not only to face the
horrors of his past, but the ramifications of the
choices made for his stark present. And it is in the
prisoner that he will find a possible future where
redemption is but a glimmer that darkly shines. The
world has died. This is the story of its remains.
Burn T. J. Klune 2012-02-06 Elementally Evolved: Book
One Set in a world that closely resembles our own, Burn
is a story of redemption and betrayal, of family and
sacrifice, which leads to the greatest question of all:
how far would you go to save the ones you love? Fifteen
years ago, Felix Paracel killed his mother with fire
that shot from his hands. Since then, he has hidden from
forces bent on exploiting him and his fire and wind
Elemental abilities. But Felix's world is about to
change, because he is Findo Unum--the Split One--and his
coming has been foretold for generations. Though Felix's
arrival brings great joy to the Elemental world, it also
heralds a coming darkness. No one knows this better than
Seven, the mysterious man who rescued Felix from that
horrible fire years ago and then disappeared... who now
has returned to claim what's rightfully his: Felix's
heart. But even as Felix begins to trust Seven and his
feelings about his place in the world, the darkness
reveals itself, bringing consequences no one could have
predicted.
Own Your Magic Sampler Bethany C. Morrow 2020-07-20 Show
the universe your power. Download the free Own Your
Magic Sampler! Includes chapter excerpts from 6 epic new
YA fantasies from Tor Teen—featuring Bethany C. Morrow
(A Song Below Water), Lauren Shippen (The Infinite
Noise), Mark Oshiro (Each of Us a Desert), Sarah Henning
(The Princess Will Save You), TJ Klune (The
Extraordinaries), and Sara B. Larson (Sisters of Shadow
and Light). At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
Flash Fire Sneak Peek TJ Klune 2021-05-04 Flash Fire is
the explosive sequel to The Extraordinaries by New York
Times and USA Today bestselling author TJ Klune!
Download a FREE sneak peek today! Nick landed himself
the superhero boyfriend of his dreams, but with new
heroes arriving in Nova City it’s up to Nick and his
friends to determine who is virtuous and who is
villainous. Which is a lot to handle for a guy who just
wants to finish his self-insert bakery AU fanfic. Praise
for The Extraordinaries An Indie Bestseller! An Indie
Next Pick! “Uproariously funny, this razor-sharp book is
half a love-letter to fandom, half self-aware satire,
and wholly lovable. I haven't read anything quite like
this before!” —Sophie Gonzales, author of Only Mostly
Devastated “The most down-to-earth book about
superheroes I’ve ever read.” —Mason Deaver, bestselling
author of I Wish You All the Best At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Unjustified Claims Kaje Harper 2021-04-06 His pack
would've killed him for his kinks and desires, but his
human lover might destroy his wolf. Brandt Davis loved
being part of his Michigan werewolf pack, until they
found his stash of gay porn. He escaped their anger,
running in wolf-form into the wilderness, but he can’t
live that way forever. And he can’t hide in fur like a
coward when an injured man needs his help. Ethan
Sjulstad knows life is making him crazy when a solo hike
into the Minnesota Boundary Waters seems reasonable.
Then a bad fall leaves him seriously hurt and facing
death. Delirious, he hallucinates being rescued by a big
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gray wolf and a naked woodland godling. For a man who
has always loved fantasy, it's worth surviving just to
find out what the hell is going on. (This is a lightly
edited rerelease of the 2014 original.)
Heaven Alexandra Adornetto 2012-08-21 A conclusion to
the best-selling series that includes Halo finds the
love between angel Bethany and her mortal boyfriend,
Xavier, put to an ultimate test when they marry against
Heavenly law and are subjected to punishment by rogue
angels who want to darken angelic power in the heavens.
Into This River I Drown TJ Klune 2013 Five years ago,
Benji Green lost his beloved father, Big Eddie, when his
truck crashed into a river. Everyone called it an
accident, but Benji knows it was more. Even years later,
he's buried in his grief, throwing himself into managing
Big Eddie's convenience store in the small-town of
Roseland, Oregon. Surrounded by his mother and three
aunts, he lives day to day, struggling to keep his head
above water. But Roseland is no ordinary place. With
ever more frequent dreams of his father's death and
waking visions of feathers on the river's surface, Benji
finds his definition of reality bending. He thinks
himself haunted; by ghosts or memories, he can no longer
tell. Not until a man falls from the sky, leaving the
burning imprint of wings on the ground, does Benji begin
to understand that the world is more mysterious than he
ever imagined--and more dangerous. As uncontrollable
forces descend on Roseland, they reveal long-hidden
truths about friends, family, and the stranger Calliel-a man Benji can no longer live without.
A Destiny of Dragons TJ Klune 2017-06-30 Life is good
for wizard Sam of Wilds and Knight Commander Ryan
Foxheart, until Sam's grandmother, leader of the gypsy
clan, comes to the City of Lockes with a dire prophecy.
The Golem and the Djinni Helene Wecker 2013-08-15 ‘One
of only two novels I've ever loved whose main characters
are not human’ BARBARA KINGSOLVER For fans of The Essex
Serpent and The Mermaid and Mrs Hancock. ‘By far my
favourite book of of the year’ Guardian
Bear, Otter, and the Kid Tj Klune 2015-11-26 Three years
ago, Bear McKenna s mother took off for parts unknown
with her new boyfriend, leaving Bear to raise his sixyear-old brother Tyson, aka the Kid. Somehow they ve
muddled through, but since he s totally devoted to the
Kid, Bear isn t actually doing much living with a few
exceptions, he s retreated from the world, and he s
mostly okay with that. Until Otter comes home. Otter is
Bear s best friend s older brother, and as they ve done
for their whole lives, Bear and Otter crash and collide
in ways neither expect. This time, though, there s
nowhere to run from the depth of emotion between them.
Bear still believes his place is as the Kid s guardian,
but he can t help thinking there could be something more
for him in the world... something or someone. "
Brothersong Tj Klune 2020-10-07 In the ruins of Caswell,
Maine, Carter Bennett learned the truth of what had been
right in front of him the entire time. And then it-hewas gone.Desperate for answers, Carter takes to the
road, leaving family and the safety of his pack behind,
all in the name of a man he only knows as a feral wolf.
But therein lies the danger: wolves are pack animals,
and the longer Carter is on his own, the more his mind
slips toward the endless void of Omega insanity.But he
pushes on, following the trail left by Gavin.Gavin, the
son of Robert Livingstone. The half-brother of Gordo
Livingstone.What Carter finds will change the course of
the wolves forever. Because Gavin's history with the
Bennett pack goes back further than anyone knows, a
secret kept hidden by Carter's father, Thomas
Bennett.And with this knowledge comes a price: the sins
of the fathers now rest upon the shoulders of their
sons.
A Curse of Queens Amanda Bouchet 2022-10-04 Discover an
all-new adventure in USA TodayBestselling author Amanda
Bouchet's thrilling, white-hot fantasy series, The
Kingmaker Chronicles! The queen has been cursed, and no
one knows who's behind the plot to threaten the realm's
fragile peace. Desperate to help, Jocasta hatches a plan
to find Circe's Garden, a fabled island where she hopes
to discover an antidote. But she can't do it alone. She
needs the strong arm and unflinching bravery of the
warrior she's loved since childhood--her brother's
right-hand-man and captain of the guard, Flynn of Sinta.
Together they can do the impossible. Yet with treachery
brewing on Mount Olympus, one thing is clear: Thalyria
and its new royals are still pawns in an epic game of
power--one that might end in a War of Gods. The
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Kingmaker Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath
of Fire (Book 2) Heart on Fire (Book 3) Readers are
raving about the Kingmaker Chronicles: "Give this to
your Game of Thrones fans."--BooklistSTARRED Review
"Loved it!"--ELOISA JAMES, New York Timesbestselling
author "Utterly breathtaking!"--DARYNDA JONES, New York
Timesbestselling author "Masterful worldbuilding."-KirkusSTARRED Review "Absolutely fabulous."--C.L.
WILSON, New York Timesbestselling author "Easily my
favorite book of 2016!"--Bookriot "Delivers with both
heat and heart--loved it!"--JEFFE KENNEDY, award-winning
author
Wolf in Sheep's Clothing Charlie Adhara 2020-03-02 Agent
Cooper Dayton and his partner, Oliver Park, are going
undercover—at a retreat for couples who need counseling.
They do say the best cover story is one that’s close to
the truth… Agent Cooper Dayton is almost relieved to get
a phone call from his former boss at the Bureau of
Special Investigations. It means a temporary reprieve
from tensions created by house hunting with Oliver Park,
his partner both in work and in life. Living together in
a forever home is exactly what Cooper wants. He’s just
not keen on working out the details. With a former alpha
werewolf missing, Cooper and Park are loaned to the BSI
to conduct the search at a secluded mountain retreat.
The agents will travel to the resort undercover…as a
couple in need of counseling. The resort is picturesque,
the grounds are stunning and the staff members are all
suspicious as hell. With a long list of suspects and
danger lurking around every cabin, Cooper should be
focusing on the case. But he’s always been anxious about
the power dynamics in his relationship with Park, and
participating in the couples’ activities at the retreat
brings it all to the surface. A storm is brewing,
though, and Cooper and Park must rush to solve the case
before the weather turns. Or before any more guests—or
the agents themselves—end up dead. Follow Agents Dayton
and Park’s romance from the beginning. Read the first
book in the Big Bad Wolf series, The Wolf at the Door,
available now from Carina Press! This book is
approximately 84,000 words One-click with confidence.
This title is part of the Carina Press Romance Promise:
all the romance you’re looking for with an HEA/HFN. It’s
a promise!
Zombie Boyz Geoffrey Knight 2013-07
Fatal Shadows Josh Lanyon 2012-05 Someone's out to get
Los Angeles bookseller Adrien English. His best friend
has been viciously murdered, now he's getting weird
phone calls and sinister gifts from a mysterious
"admirer." The cops think he's trying to divert
suspicion from himself--with the exception of sexy and
homophobic homicide detective Jake Riordan. Is his offer
to help Adrien on the level or is he out to nail his
favorite suspect--to the wall?
Crisped + Sere Tj Klune 2019-11-26 Twenty-one days. In a
world ravaged by fire and descending into madness,
Cavalo has been given an ultimatum by the dark man known
as Patrick: return Lucas to him and the cannibalistic
Dead Rabbits, or the town of Cottonwood and its
inhabitants will be destroyed. But Lucas has a secret
embedded into his skin that promises to forever alter
the shape of things to come-a secret that Cavalo must
decide if it's worth dying over, even as he wrestles
with his own growing attraction to the muted psychopath.
Twenty-one days. Cavalo has twenty-one days to prepare
for war. Twenty-one days to hold what is left of his
shredded sanity together. Twenty-one days to convince
the people of Cottonwood to rise up and fight back.
Twenty-one days to unravel the meaning behind the marks
that cover Lucas. A meaning that leads to a single word
and a place of unimaginable power: Dworshak.
Fairytales From Verania Tj Klune 2021-04-21 New York
Times bestselling author TJ Klune invites you back to
the land of Verania in a new collection of short stories
starring the beloved characters from the Tales of
Verania series.In the opening story-The Unicorn in the
Tower-Gary is a princess trapped in a stone tower by the
evil Lady Tina DeSilva, who plans on sacrificing him on
the first full moon after his eighteenth birthday. With
help from his friends-a bird named Tiggy and a mangy
weasel called Sam-Gary interviews potential suitors to
rescue him and love him above all others, as he so
rightly deserves.The Unicorn in the Tower is followed by
Sam and the Beanstalk, wherein a poor farm boy exchanges
his family's bull for magical beans and the promise of
treasure in the sky. But when he climbs the beanstalk,
Sam finds things are not as he expected them to be.The
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Good Boy sees Todd and his immaculate ears taking center
stage. When Todd's father dies, he leaves his son in the
care of his evil stepmother and two stepsiblings who
live to make Todd's life a living hell. It's not until
the household receives an invitation to attend a ball
for the mysterious Sir that Todd begins to wish for a
life beyond what he knows.David's Dragon, the final-and
only canonical-tale, is set a thousand years before the
rise of the Dark wizard Myrin. It begins simply: a
lonely boy in a small village befriends a dragon. What
follows is a story of love and sacrifice, hope and
heartbreak, and what it means to earn your place amongst
the stars.Welcome back to Verania. It's going to be a
hell of a ride.
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Shatter Me Tahereh Mafi 2011-11-15 The gripping first
installment in New York Times bestselling author Tahereh
Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is all it takes. One
touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man
gasping for air. One touch, and she can kill. No one
knows why Juliette has such incredible power. It feels
like a curse, a burden that one person alone could never
bear. But The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees
her as an opportunity. An opportunity for a deadly
weapon. Juliette has never fought for herself before.
But when she’s reunited with the one person who ever
cared about her, she finds a strength she never knew she
had. And don’t miss Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in
the Shatter Me series!
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